
 

Beware of Scams 
 
The Delaware Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) would like to warn you about dishonest 
members of society who may attempt to lure you into falling for seemingly legitimate programs 
in an effort to take advantage of you while obtaining your license or Driver Privilege Card 
(DPC).  Below is information to be aware of during your application process: 
 

• Not all paid advertisements are accurate.  Please be wary of ads that try to lure you into 
paying for formal on-the-road training. 
 

• If you are 18 years of age or older, you are not required to have formal on-the-road 
training.  
 

• DMV does not require you to attend a driver training school to apply for a license or 
DPC. 

 
• You do not need to pay anyone to help you apply for a license or DPC. 

 
• You can call the DMV call center or help desk and ask for help in Spanish. 

 
• DMV web pages have a “translate” option so you can read the information in your own 

language. 
 

• Always check the DMV website for the most up to date information. 
 

• If you have a learner or DPC permit, you must have a licensed driver over the age of 21 
monitoring you from the front passenger seat at all times.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


